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Institutional Review Board
Assurance No. FWA00005304

March 24, 2023

Re: IRB Assurance of Compliance

To Whom It May Concern:

This institution has an assurance of compliance with the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services that 
covers the human research to be conducted. The Federalwide Assurance (FWA) number is FWA00005304. This 
institution also operates in accordance with applicable FDA regulations, state and local laws pertaining to human 
research, and with the GCP and ICH requirements to the extent that they do not conflict with provisions of the 
Code of Federal Regulations.

Further inquiries regarding Federalwide Assurance (FWA) can be directed to irb@slu.edu or (314) 977-7744.

Sincerely,

Lee Seabrooke, PhD
Institutional Official
Associate Vice President for Research
Saint Louis University


